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NATIONAL CAMPAIGN

Dover DE 19901

February 15, 2018

Ms. Sarah Juris
Sr. Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission

Dear Ms. Juris,

Thank you for the Request For Additional Information letter dated February 5, 2018 regarding the National Campaign PAC's
TERMINATION REPORT (07/01/2017 - 12/31/2017).

The RFAI letter stated that some employer and occupation entries appeared on the Committees report that are not
considered acceptable.  The letter noted that the Committee had previously submitted a description of its best efforts
procedures.  The RFAI letter stated that the Committees follow-up requests for contributor information: did not
include a pre-addressed postcard or return envelope, was not made within 30 days of receiving the contribution, and
did not indicate that you would update your reports to include the missing information.

I will provide some additional information here about the process that was used to send follow-up requests for
contributor information that I believe will indicate that National Campaign followed the FECs requirements for best
efforts.

As the Committees letter dated September 27, 2017 regarding best efforts procedures stated, the best effort letter
sent by the Committee requesting additional information from individuals who contributed in excess of $200 in an
election cycle and who had provided incomplete information is accompanied by a form and pre-addressed return envelope
that the contributor can use to easily submit the legally required information to the committee.

Regarding other particulars of the process not explained in the Committees September 27, 2017 letter regarding best
efforts procedures, the Committees best efforts letters requesting information were sent on a weekly basis as
individuals contribution levels exceed the $200 per election cycle threshold.  New information from replies to the
best efforts were entered into the database so that the most complete information could be reported on the Committees
campaign finance reports.  Additionally, if we receive contributor information after a contribution has been reported we
either amend the appropriate report or we file the information with our next regularly scheduled report as an amended
memo Schedule A listing all the contributions for which the requested information was received.

Thank you again for your letter.  Please let me know if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Ann Mattson
Treasurer
National Campaign

C00563759

msimon
Typewritten Text
Mailing Address

msimon
Typewritten Text
City

msimon
Typewritten Text
ZIP Code

msimon
Typewritten Text
NAME OF COMMITTEE (In Full)

msimon
Typewritten Text
State

msimon
Typewritten Text
FEC IDENTIFICATION NUMBER

msimon
Sticky Note
Accepted set by msimon

msimon
Cross-Out

msimon
Sticky Note
Marked set by msimon

msimon
Pencil

msimon
Typewritten Text


